Hi
 
Please see attached regarding Awards for All funding which may be of interest to you and feel free to pass on to anyone you may feel would be interested in this information.
Please let me know if you no longer wish to receive funding information
 
Thanks
Joan
 
Joan Milne
Local Community Planning Support Officer
Fife Council – Corporate Services
Civic Centre
Inverkeithing
KY11 1PA
 
Tel. 03451 55 55 55
Ext. 490136
Email: joan.milne@fife.gov.uk
 
From: Sheena Kenny 
Sent: 15 August 2014 12:45
Subject: Awards for All
 
Hello, you will be aware that the Big Lottery Fund paused the above scheme for the summer - well it is now open for applications again.  There is a new application form - you must use this form, if not the application will be returned.   The attached outlines the changes that have been made to the form, the application procedure and the funds priorities.  I hope it is clear.  Please contact me if you have any questions.  
 
www.biglotteryfund.org.uk/awardsforallscotland
 
Sheena Kenny
Policy Officer
Funding and Monitoring Team
Corporate Services
 
03451 555555 441233
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